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Consultation response on Scottish MPA:s 
 
(Webbformulär) 

 
The Swedish Pelagic Federation Producer´s Organisation (SPF PO) takes 
note of the consultation and also that there are specifically no proposed 
fisheries measures for pelagic fishing gear in any of the proposed MPA:s. If 
there are future regulations of pelagic fishing gear in any Scottish MPA, SPF 
PO would like to be a part of consultations as we have members fishing in 
Scottish waters. 
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